Philip Dagnall _ M o6
From:

Sent: 18 August 2018 11:12
To: pmods22
Subject: Highmoor farm possible planning application

Re the RVBC request to widen the existing settlement boundaries for highmoor farm, to allow a planning
application for 100 houses to be submitted.

I must register my objection to this proposal for the following reasons :-

With the amount of house building already in Clitheroe, surely this cannot be allowed why do we need
more houses?

We are already having over the 1,080 being built in the fields nearby?

Not only is this spoiling our lovely town, the extra traffic, pollution, parking problems, will have an
adverse effect on our environment.

The demand for extra school places and doctors facilities will far out-stretch the available infrastructure.
Nearly all these proposals are for building on greenfield sites. Once built on they are lost forever.




